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UUCC MEETING MINUTES 6-18-19 

UUCC Meeting 

June 18, 2019 

 

Attendees:  Ellen Crowell, Jay Haugen, Judy Geczi, Jordan Glassman, Bryan Sokol, Gary 

Barker, Steve Sanchez, Fabiola Martinez, Bill Rehg, Jen Rust, Kelly Lovejoy, Ness Sandoval, 

Ellen Carnaghan, Kim Druschel, Ryan McCulla, Chris Thomas, Michael Swartwout, Kyle 

Crews, Lauren Arnold, Devita Stallings, Ginge Kettenbach, Louise Neiman, Emily Lutenski, 

Amber Johnson, Bonnie Wilson, Laura Rettig 

 

1) Call to Order 

o Approval of meeting minutes for 4/16, 4/30 and 5/7--approved. 

 

2) Announcements 

o Core calendar will be linked to the UUCC Workgroup site [completed]. 

o Dr. Pestello would like to invite the committee for dinner on 8/20, 8/28 or 9/5. 

[note: final date will be Tuesday 8/20] 

 

3) Overview and discussion of Serious Play Workshop Final Report 

 

4) Discussion of results from Core Prototypes, Qualtrics survey and UUCC Core survey 

 

o UUCC discussed whether, given the feedback, to move forward with including a 

retreat – and whether it should be mandatory or optional. Additionally, discussed 

how to balance writing within the core against the other two outcome embedded 

in SLO #4—oral and visual communication. 

o UUCC continued to think about how to approach a possible foreign language 

competency requirement, given mixed feedback from external survey 

o Discussed whether themed strands still make sense given need to build a core that 

allows for some percentage of double counting with one’s major coursework 

(especially for allied health and engineering programs), and relatedly, discussed 

how UUCC as a committee will define “STEM” and its presence within the core. 

Agreed that the core needs to work to balance interdisciplinary / integrative 

coursework against disciplinary grounding.  

o Capstone/Signature work – discussed possibility that every major might need to 

change / modify / tweak its capstone / signature work requirement so that the 

major and core can come together in the capstone experience. Programs would 

need to work with Core committee to think about how Core SLOs could form part 

of all capstones. We need to keep the desire for double counting in mind when 

designing this core capstone.  

o UUCC agreed that we are looking at a core proposal that will come in somewhere 

between 30-36 hours, with much room for double counting but some portion that 

is completed in the core only.  

 

5) Discussion of possible ways forward for the summer / working group formation. 

UUCC heard from all members regarding their ideas for / hopes for the work ahead this 

summer. Overall caveats about our work this summer: 




